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PLEASE POST

DATE: June 13, 2017
TO: All Local 77 Line Construction Shop Stewards
FROM: Rick Strait and Tad Iseminger, Business Representatives

Contract negotiations for our new Collective Bargaining Agreement with NECA, due to
go into effect on February 1, 2018 are getting started. If you have any proposals of
change to the current contract, or want to be part of the process, check the appropriate
dates below.

1. All proposal changes and additions shall be submitted no later than midnight, to
the Seattle Hall by August 3, 2017.

Submit proposal to P.O. Box 68728, Seattle, WA 98168.

2. If you want to be a part of the Committee that reviews the proposals, then
recommend the ones that will move forward, attend a meeting at the Seattle Hall
or Spokane Hall on Saturday, August 5, 2017 at 8:00 A.M.

3. Of those members who attend the Saturday meeting (August 5%), two (2)
members will be elected to be on the Negotiating Committee, you do not have to
be present to be nominated. These two members will represent Local 77 at the
table when we meet,(on a date to be determined) in Portland with members from
Local Union 125, Local Union 483, and Local Union 659.

4. Negotiations will start with NECA on September 15, 2017 in Portland Oregon.

If you need more proposal forms please make copies. Thank you in advance for your
participation.

Rick and Tad
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